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City Clerk

Rebecca N, Grill
Deputy Clty Clerk

October 16, 2012

Michael D. Hudson
2450 W. Galena St.
Milwaukee, WI 53205

Dear Mr. Huadson:

This is to notify you that on October 4, 2012, the City's Public Safety Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to not renew your Public Passenger Vehicle
Driver license based on your nonappearance despite being timely noticed of the hearing.

On October 5, 2012, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the Findings of Fact,
Conclusions of Law and Recommendations of the Public Safety Committee with respect
to your renewal application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver license. You were
further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its
meeting of October 16, 2012 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council
Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin.
You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by
counsel to address the Common Council. You did not appear nor did you file written
objections. You were not represented by counsel.

On Tuesday, October 16, 2012, the Common Council considered the Commitiee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council granted your
application, notwithstanding the recommendation of the Licenses Committee.

Respectfully,
J “‘ng@
City Clerk

City Hall « Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, W1 53202 - Phone (414} 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks » Website: www.milwaukee govicityclerk
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City Clerk
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Deputy Cliy Clerk

October 16, 2012

Opinder Singh Attys. Caitlin Noonan and Jamie Lavora
3901 S. 85% St. Kim & LaVoy SC
Greenfield, W1 53228 2505 N. 124™ St., Ste. 220

Brookfield, WI 53005

Dear Mr. Singh, Atty. Noonan, and Atty. Lavora:

This is to notify you that on October 4, 2012, the City's Public Safety Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to not renew the Public Passenger Vehicle Driver
license based on the police report, criminal complaint, and judgment conviction.

On October 5, 2012, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the Findings of Fact,
Conclusions of Law and Recommendations of the Public Safety Committee with respect to the
rencwal application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver license. You were further notified that
the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of October 16, 2012
commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200
East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written
objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. You did
appear and you did file written objections. You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Public Safety Committee and your written objections,
the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Public Safety Committee to not renew
the Public Passenger Vehicle Driver license based on the police report, criminal complaint, and
Judgment conviction.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the
fee that may be retained, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one
year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 1035, City Hall.

Respectf&lly,

S R. OWCZARS:
ty Clerk

City Hali « Room 205 » 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, W1 53202 « Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414} 286-3458
Member: International institute of Municipal Cierks « Website! www.milwaukee_gov/cityclerk
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City Clerk

Rebecca N. Griti
Deputy City Clerk

October 16, 2012

Richard R. Laasiri
4800 S. 191 St
Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Mr. Laasiri:

This 1s to notify you that on October 4, 2012, the City's Public Safety Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your Public Passenger Vehicle Driver
license be renewed with a ten (10) day suspension based on the driving record.

On October 5, 2012, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the Findings of Fact,
Conclusions of Law and Recommendations of the Public Safety Committee with respect
to your renewal application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver license. You were
further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its
meeting of October 16, 2012 commencing at 9:00 am. in the Common Council
Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin,
You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by
counsel to address the Common Council. You did not appear nor did you file written
objections. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Public Safety Committee, the Common
Council adopted the recommendation of the Public Safety Committee to renew your
Public Passenger Vehicle Driver license with a ten (10) day suspension based on the
driving record.

Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m., November 1, 2012 through midnight,
November 10, 2012.

Respectfully,

JIAMES R. OWCZ
City Clerk

City Hall - Room 205 « 200 E. Weils 51, « Milwaukes, Wi 53202 « Phone (414} 286-2271 = Fax (414) 286-3458
Member: International Instituts of Municipal Clerks « Website: www milwaukes govicllyelerk
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City Clerk

Rebecca N. Grill
Draputy City Clerk

October 16, 2012

Aly C. Keita
4079 W. Hawthorne Trace Rd.
Brown Deer, W1 53209

Dear Mr. Keita:

This is to notify you that on October 4, 2012, the City's Public Safety Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your Public Passenger Vehicle Driver
license be renewed with a ten (10) day suspension based on the police report and driving
record.

On October 5, 2012, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the Findings of Fact,
Conclusions of Law and Recommendations of the Public Safety Committee with respect
to your renewal application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver license. You were
further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its
meeting of October 16, 2012 commencing at 9:00 am. in the Common Council
Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin.
You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by
counsel to address the Common Council. You did not appear nor did you file written
objections. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Public Safety Committee, the Common
Council adopted the recommendation of the Public Safety Committee to renew your
Public Passenger Vehicle Driver license with a ten (10) day suspension based on the
police report and driving record.

Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m., November 1, 2012 through midnight,
November 10, 2012,

Respectfully,
JAMES R. O%C A
iy Clerk

City Hall « Room 205 « 200 E. Wells S5t « Milwaukee, W1 53202 » Phone (414) 288-2221 » Fax {414) 285-3456
Member: international institute of Municipa! Clerks « Website: www.milwaukee govicityclerk
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City Clerk

Rehecca N, Grill
Deputy Clty Clark

October 16, 2012

Charles E. Broughton
2800 N. 16" St.
Milwaukee, WI 53206

Dear Mr. Broughton:

This is to notify you that on October 4, 2012, the City's Public Safety Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to not renew your Public Passenger Vehicle
Driver license based on your nonappearance despite being timely noticed of the hearing.

On October 5, 2012, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the Findings of Fact,
Conclusions of Law and Recommendations of the Public Safety Committee with respect
to your renewal application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver license. You were
further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its
meeting of October 16, 2012 commencing at 9:00 am. in the Common Council
Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin.
You were advised of your right to file written ohjections and to appear personally or by
counsel to address the Common Council. You did not appear nor did you file written
objections. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Public Safety Committee, the Common
Council adopted the recommendation of the Public Safety Committee to not renew your
Public Passenger Vehicle Driver license based on your nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion
of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a
refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room
105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

VES R, O%CZ'

Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 « 200 £, Wells St - Milwaukes, W 53202 « Phone (414) 288-2221 » Fax (414} 286-3455
Member; International Institute of Municipal Clerks « Website: www imilwaukes gov/cityclerk
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City Clerk

Rebecca K. Geili
Dreputy City Clark

October 16, 2012

Michael E. Baldwin
2660 N. 18" St.
Milwaukee, WI 53206

Dear Mr. Bennett:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, October 4, 2012, the City's Public Safety Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle
(Driver’s) license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based on your failure to
appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, October 16, 2012, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied your application based on your nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the
fee that may be retained, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one
year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

K.

JXMES R.OWCZ
ity Clerk

ce: City Clerk’s Office
CCF 120497

City Mall « Room 205 » 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukae, Wi 53202 « Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: Infernationat Institute of Municipal Clerks » Website: www. miiwaukee.govicityclerk ww&uxﬁ




